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We wish to inform all procuring entities that changes were made in the PhilGEPS compliance validation for the grant of the 2015 Performance Based Bonus (PBB) as advised
by the AO 25 Technical Working Group that took effect last April 13, 2016.

Agencies are no longer required to directly submit to PhilGEPS e-copies of the duly accomplished Certificate of Compliance. Instead, the PhilGEPS shall furnish the AQ 25

Secretariat on a weekly basis with a "Negative List" that contains the list of agencies that are non-compliant with their PhilGEPS posting as generated from the PhilGEPS
database.

Information on any agency's status of compliance on PhilGEPS posting will be provided by the AO 25 Secretariat. They can be reached at telephone numbers 631-2139 / 631-
2132 or thru their email ao25secretariat@dap.edu.ph

Please be guided accordingly.



